ENGINEERING, SOCIETIES

! r.,, P = i - & b4
! s £ T Aot el i i e il e A e B R E B ol
: £ :
#
'I i :;

(s L — S -y
L A gt g i e . g g P W B b i g R L P el S P i

S T SR S

The course pursued by the Western Society of Engineers through the past
year has been one which was planned by the Board of Management at the
opening of its term of office. Feeling that the spirit of cooperation in all the
activities of the Society was necessary for a successful year, the assistance of
all the members was requested.

As a result, men from the four classes volunteered their services in the
drive for increased membership. Men of artistic tastes and abilities offered to
make notices which, by the way, we consider to have been the most attractive
posted. Much valuable aid was given by men in the interest of our smokers.
All in all, the officers and members feel that the harmonious relations existing
have resulted 1in a most prosperous year.

The program of the Society i1s essentially that of having prominent engi-
neers address the members at regular meetings. Twelve such meetings were
arranged, and valuable information and 1deas have been brought to the mem-
bers. Along with these pleasant gatherings, our social program has contained
one or two very enjoyable smokers. Under the direction of Mr. Chatroop a
smoker was held at the Triangle which was acclaimed by all to be a real
success. Mr. DeBourge sang some delightful songs and a trio, composed of
Messrs. V. J. Zukowski, H. M. Zukowski, and W. E. Vevurka, rendered
several operatic selections. Beside this entertainment, a play, “What-not,”
was presented. We wish to state that the “Armour Stock Company” is to be
complimented upon the originality and entertainment which it offered in its
first production. '

With the year drawing to a close, the Society feels that mistakes have
been made and that opportunities have been overlooked ; but those carrying on
may profit by them and by doing so, develop this growing organization.
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